
 

 
 

Together with our community we achieve extraordinary things 

May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 10 Mock Examinations 
 
I am writing to inform you of a number of small changes that have been made to the Mock 
Examinations timetable sine we first wrote to you with the schedule.  Please find the 
dated timetable below: 
 

Date Time Subject Length 

04.06.25 PM Biology 1h 10m 

05.06.25 PM English P1 1h 55m 

10.06.25 PM History (Germany) 1h 

11.06.25 PM Maths P1 1h 30m 

16.06.25 PM Chemistry 1h 10m 

17.06.25 PM Maths P2 1h 30m 

18.06.25 
AM English Lit 2h 15m 

PM Geography 1h 30m 

19.06.25 
AM English P2 1h 55m 

PM Hospitality & Catering 1h 20m 

20.06.25 
AM History (Migration) 1h 

PM Spanish Writing 1h or 1h 15m 

23.06.25 AM 
Spanish 
Listening/Reading 35m or 45m & 45m or 1h 

PM Computer Science 1h 30m 

24.06.25 
AM Maths P3 1h 30m 

PM Physics 1h 10m 

 
These assessments are an important part of your child’s academic journey and will help 
both students and staff to gauge their current progress, identify strengths, areas for 
improvement, and prepare them for the demands of GCSE examinations in Year 11. 
 
Mock exams will take place under formal examination conditions and will include all core 
subjects, as well as selected option subjects.  Your child has already received their 
personalised timetable of the exams they will be sitting and will be given a copy of the 
new timetable so they can amend theirs accordingly as their seat numbers will not 
change.  Please ensure that your child reviews this timetable carefully and prepares 
accordingly. 
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To support your child’s success, we recommend that they: 
 

• Follow a structured revision timetable 

• Make use of revision resources provided by their subject teachers 

• Attend any revision sessions or extra support classes available 

We understand that this can be a stressful time for some students, and we will continue to 
provide support and guidance throughout the exam period.  If you have any concerns, or 
if your child requires additional support, please do not hesitate to contact their form tutor 
or Head of Year. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  Together, we can ensure that your child is fully 
prepared and confident going into these assessments. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Alex Derrington 
Deputy Headteacher 


